
AMERICAN TOWlER' 
CORPORATION 

REDACTED - FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION 

By Overnight Mail 

August 5, 2011 

Marlene H. DOlich 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington DC, 20554 

Re: American Tower Corporation's Response to the FCC's July 26.2011 Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

In response to the FCC's Request for Information dated July 26,2011, as modified by my subsequent 
conversations with Charles Mathias and Joel Rabinovitz, American Tower Corporation ("American Tower") 
submits the attached redacted versions of excel spreadsheets for filing in WT Docket No.11-45. American 
Tower has redacted the Highly Confidential information from these spreadsheets. 

Should you have any questions about this production, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. I will 
separately submit unredacted versions of the spreadsheets with a separate cover letter. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth T. Dowling 
SVP Corporate Legal 

cc: Edmund DiSanto 
Steven Vondran 
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